VGP NV
Uitbreidingstraat 72 bus7
B-2600 Antwerpen
Belgium

To whom it may concern

Coronavirus COVID-19
Antwerp, Belgium, 18 March 2020
Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

As you are well aware, the situation regarding the COVID-19 disease continues to develop
and governments across Europe are increasing precautionary measures to contain the
spread of the virus.

The health and safety of our employees (and contractors) is of the utmost importance to us.
We have requested all our employees to work from home, if technically possible. However,
for some operational roles within our organization, working from home is not a possibility. In
order to safeguard the health and safety of our employees and those of third parties, we
have requested our employees to consider telephone- or videoconferencing when meeting
internally or externally. In case this should not be possible, we encourage everyone to
maintain safe distance and to hold physical meetings in open air. We would like to ask for
your support and understanding in this regard.

VGP is making its best efforts to assist its tenants including the completion of ongoing
construction works for our tenants in time. To date, the outbreak of the COVID-19 disease
has not yet caused major disruptions in relation to our business activities though we
understand from authorities and contractors that it is likely that the outbreak and the related
governmental precautionary measures across Europe may lead to such disruptions in the
near future.

We would like to assure you that VGP is taking all reasonable and necessary actions to
prevent or limit disruptions as much as possible given these exceptional and unforeseeable
circumstance. We are closely monitoring the national and international developments
together with authorities and our contractors to assess and mitigate the potential impact on
our business activities. In doing so, we hope to respond effectively to this rapidly evolving
situation, and we will update you on any major developments.

Finally, we are assessing internally how we can aid and assist the communities in which we
are active and which we call our home. The outbreak of COVID-19 is not only testing our
logistics systems but also our communities for their resilience. Please feel free to reach out
if VGP may be of assistance in this regard.

VGP NV

Uitbreidingstraat 72, bus 7, B-2600 Antwerpen, Belgié

Tel.: +32 3 289 14 30/ Fax: +32 3 289 14 39 / www.vgpparks.eu
RPR Antwerpen / BTW BE 0887.216.042



On behalf of VGP and its employees, | would like to thank you for your support and
understanding during these challenging times and wish you all the best. Together we will be
able to overcome this.

Yours sincerely,

On behalf of VGP NV and its subsidiaries

s.r.p. permanently
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